
Summer Term 17th July 2015 

Packmoor Ormiston  

Academy Newsletter 

Friday 1st December 2023 

Nativity Performances 
Nursery and Reception 

Monday 11th December 09.00am         
(Nursery parents) 

 

Thursday 14th December 2.00pm           
(Reception parents) 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday 13th December 2.00pm                        
(Year 1 parents) 

 

Thursday 14th December 09.00am                               
(Year 2 parents) 

 

KS2 Carol Concert 

Tuesday 19th December 

St James Church 6.00pm 

Christmas Fayre  

Thursday 7th December 
Non Uniform Day. 

 

Thursday 7th December 

Decorate and Fill a Bag 

We are still accepting any unwanted     
Christmas jumpers. 

Thank you 

Well done Bethany 

On Accelerated Reader, Bethany in 4CH has now 
read over half a million words - an amazing 

achievement well done!  

Bethany has been awarded with an Amazon 
voucher - keep up the reading Bethany!  

Reception Christmas Trip 

Tuesday 12th December 

 

Nursery Christmas Trip 

Wednesday 13th December 

_____________________ 

Christmas Party Days 

Please can children bring in their own snack 
bag for party day. 

 

Tuesday 19th December 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, 

Year 6 

 

Wednesday 20th December 

Year 3, Year 4 

____________________________ 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas 

Jumper Day 

Thursday 21st December 

 

Non Uniform Day School Closes 

1.00pm 

Friday 22nd December 



 

 

Friday 22nd December - School Closes 1.00pm 

Monday 25th December to Friday 5th January  

(Christmas Holiday) 

Autumn Term 2023 

School Values 

This weeks winners who  demonstrated our school 

value Determination are: 

1JT -   Evie 1NH -  Taylon 

2PW -  Jake 2JH -  Austin  

3LS -  Bronte 3JG -  Makayla 

4CH -  Emilie 4GN -  Esme 

5EB -  Seb 5GL -  David 

6JM -  Maycie 6RS -  Liam 

Attendance 

Our challenge this year is to achieve 97%                    
attendance overall by July 2024. 

Current whole school attendance since                      

September  is 95.6% 

Whole school attendance this week is 93.9% 

This weeks class with the best attendance is 
1NH - 99.2%  

Well done. 

Thank you for contacting the absence line if 

your child is off school.  Polite reminder to 
give reason for your child’s absence on the 

message. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Celebrating their birthdays are: Tommy,                    
Harrison, Kiara, Kai, Daisy, Remee, April, Isla, 

Lucy. 

Well done Joseph and 
Jude.  Joseph has passed 
Learn to Swim 3 Award, 

and Jude has passed 
Duckling 2 Award. 

Well done Pearl who has 
achieved STAnley 2 Award 

in Swimming. 

Gritting Plan 

The site’s gritting plan is now located on all 
classroom doors and is available to view on the 

academy website. 

The Nutcracker 

Children from year 1 to 6 enjoyed watching 
the performance of  The Nutcracker this week 

at The New Vic Theatre. 

They were a credit to you and Packmoor. 

Christmas Trip  Nursery 

and Reception 
For children to attend the National Forest  

Adventure Farm trip, we need online                       
permission on Parentpay from the 

parent/carer. 

When making payment for the trip on 
ParentPay, this  allows you to give permission 

for your child to attend.  If you haven't yet 
made payment,   please contact the school               

office as soon as  possible as without                           

permission from a parent/carer, children will 
not be able to  attend. 

France Meeting 

We will be holding a meeting about the 
France Trip on Monday 4th December at 

5.30pm.  We will be providing kit list,                      
itinerary and other Chateau details. 

There will be an opportunity to ask any                  
questions. 



Anti-bullying at Packmoor 

Thank you to all of  you for your support 
with anti-bullying week and odd socks day.  

If  you wish to speak to anyone about any 
worries around this issue, please speak to 
any member of  the ‘Anti-Bullying Team’ or trusted adults 

within school. 

 

 

 

 

 

You can find our anti-bullying policy on our academy website. 

Just a reminder that children can use either the ‘online worry 
box’ via our website or the worry box outside Mrs Taylor’s    

office.     
 

Mrs C Hill 

Anti-Bullying Lead 

Mr A Moran 

Vice Principal 

Mrs L Lockett 

PSHE Lead 

Mrs M Taylor 

Pupil Support Manager 

Anti Bullying at        
Packmoor 




